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In this issue:   
 

*Hosting Again 

*Circuit Riding 

*Still Zooming 

 

Here’s a few of the folks that have recent-
ly been with us for times of refreshing.  
We love seeing God meet them while 
they are here and fill their cups and return 
more ready for their next chapters! 

Here is what one person shared 
with us and we wanted to pass 
on: 
 
“I came to Big Horn tired, dis-
couraged and worn-out.  I am 
leaving full of hope, joy and 
direction for the future.  I ar-
rived feeling like a step-child, 
but I am leaving as a Beloved 
son!” 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
 
Pease Pray for Kate as she continues to 
live in Fort Collins and plans to study re-
motely this Fall. 
 
Please pray for Andrew and Kayla as 
they are staffing a summer project for 
CRU in Juneau, Alaska! 
 
Please Pray for the Samaritan’s Purse 
staff serving in the Middle East and that 
we will able to visit them in September! 
 
Please Pray for the pastors and missionar-
ies and their families that have recently 
returned from time with us. Pray they will 
continue to enjoy intimacy with God as 
they get back to their Kingdom work! 
 
 

 Ministry Address:  9088 County Rd. 76, Ohio City, CO 81237              website:  www.Bighornministries.org 
 

Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

We are grateful for your partnership with us 

which continues to put wind in our sails and al-

low us to work for the sake of Christ! 

Summer Circuit Rider 
 

Annette continues to tease me that she is 

going to get me a horse and buggy to travel 

around and preach in the summers.  I have 

been preaching at several churches around 

the area that don’t have full-time pastors. 

These are ‘summer-time’ only churches.  

But together with the folks we have been 

hosting, and several memorials services, it 

has kept me on the run.  It’s time for us to 

practice what we provide for others and get 

a respite!   

And yes, we are still connecting with folks 

from the Middle East through Zoom meet-

ings and by phone.  It’s great to see faces 

and pray for  those serving in these tough 

places.  We are hoping that September al-

lows us to travel back to Iraq and Syria and 

visit some of the teams we are caring for!   


